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The following article was found in my SPAM folder and 
accidentally left out of the actual issue.  My apologies to Tracy for 
this oversight.

In addition President Hatcher’s theme is “Experience the Senate” 
not “Enjoy the Senate” as it was incorrectly typeset.

Lastly Cheryl Carlson’s Senate # is 70371.

Apologies to everyone.

Hello Senators! As many of you learned at our recent meeting, the NC JCI Senate now 
has a Venmo account!!!  Judging by the reactions, many of you are very happy about this 
addition!  I am working on getting the link on our website to pay your dues using Venmo, 
and hope to have this up soon.  

A special thank you to Cheryl Carlson on a wonderful Sweepstakes and to each of you 
who participated by buying tickets or made a basket for the Silent Auction, Thank you!! 
The Sweepstakes is one of the ways we are able to help the Jaycees as well as our Priority 
Projects, and this year we had a fantastic event. 

Membership dues are due to National quarterly—September 1, December 1, March 1, 
and June 1. I will be sending dues statements out well in advance, so you can have time to 
get your payment mailed to me, or you may pay using the PayPal link on the NC JCI Senate 
website. You can, however, pay Life Member dues of $250, and never have to worry about 
getting billed again! 

If you wish to update a mailing address, please go the US JCI Senate website, at www.
usjcisenate.org, click the Address link, and enter your updated information. I will get an 
updated roster the following quarter with the new information, from the Member Services 
National Program Manager. I look forward to seeing you sometime soon

In closing, I’m looking forward to a great year in the Senate, as We Embrace the Journey!
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